
Submitter: Tamar Back 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1174 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing because I have many dear friends and colleagues who are working 

toward their certified nutrition specialist credential. These are incredibly 

knowledgeable professionals who have much to offer their patients and I believe that 

they should be able to be licensed so they can be truly recognized for their work and 

offer the full extent of their offerings to their community's health.  


